Positive Aspects

23 June Avenue

Ipswich

Suffolk

IP1 4LT

Email: trudy.1@ntlworld.com 

Dear Sir/Madam,








February 2007.

      Please allow me a few minutes of your time to introduce you to my free bi-monthly e-mail newsletter called Positive Aspects, which is for anybody interested in any disability and/or mental health issue from anywhere in *England.

      I am a mum of 4 children, 1 who has Down’s syndrome and another William’s syndrome.  I myself, have mental health issues.  I started Positive Aspects on 1st February last year as I felt I was in the position, having worked in the voluntary disability field for many years, to provide parents, carers and other interested parties with information that would apply to them.  I.e. new laws, benefits etc., I also created a friendly feel to Positive Aspects by including personal stories and poetry etc., basically all the relevant information in one place meaning that people don’t need to search the internet or read through piles of magazines and newsletters.  Now, 1 year on I have over 3000 people subscribed. 

      Take a look at the enclosed flyer to see what Positive Aspects offers.  I feel as though I have put people in touch and the emails I get from people telling me how they would not have known about something if it weren’t in Positive Aspects really warms my heart.  Also people who don’t get out much, and parents who feel isolated for one reason or another tell me how they feel part of a community now they receive Positive Aspects.  If you follow this link: http://www.pinonline.org.uk/resources/PA+Issue+5.doc you can see what it is like.  

      It is important to make as many people as possible aware of Positive Aspects, so I hope that you will be kind enough to pass the information on and/or put the enclosed flyer on your notice board or in a place where it can be seen by the public.  Perhaps you might subscribe yourself – you are very welcome.  

      I really appreciate your time taken to read this letter and any support you can give me will be very much appreciated.  

Yours faithfully

Trudy Ransome (Mrs)

Positive Aspects

*People outside England are welcome to receive Positive Aspects but must be aware that some of the subjects I.e. law might not apply to them.

